1596338: LGS
Economic Development and Environment

13 June 2018

Paul Freeman
Paul.Freeman@planning.nsw.gov.au

Dear Paul,

Angus Place Colliery Water Treatment Project - Modification 5, Wolgan Road
Lidsdale NSW 2790

I refer to the abovementioned project and your request for submissions for the proposed
modified development to temporarily increase the discharge rate and discharge treated
water from Licenced Discharge Point 001 at the mine.

Council considers the Environmental Assessment adequately highlights the relevant issues,
and has no objection to the project subject to Council’s original conditions remaining on the

consent,

Please do not hesitate to contact Miss Lauren Stevens between 8:15am and 11:00am
Monday to Friday on (02) 63549999, in Council's Economic Development and Environment
should you have any queries in relation to this matter.

Yours sincerely

A Muir
DIRECTOR OF ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT & ENVIRONMENT

PO Box 19, LITHGOW NSW 2790
Tel: (02) 63549999 Fax: (02) 63514259
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